
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

2 May 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you are aware, early next academic year your child will begin the process of applying for post-16 courses. Over 

recent years, the post-16 landscape has transformed and now offers a wide range of courses and options for 

students. These include: T-Levels, apprenticeships, A Levels and BTECs. Each of these courses have different entry 

requirements and levels of complexity of study.  

 

To support with this important decision, I would like to invite you to a presentation at school on 14th May from 

5:30-6:30PM. I will deliver a comprehensive overview of all pathways available to your child after Pembroke, as 

well as any relevant entry requirements. In addition to this, I will also be directing delegates to websites and 

institutions they may wish to start to research over the summer break. There will be some light refreshments 

following the keynote speech where I will be available to answer any questions. You will also be able to peruse 

information, prospectuses and additional information highlighted in the presentation.  

 

If you have any questions about the event, please email me at hromain@prioryacademies.co.uk. 

 

I look forward to seeing you on 14th May.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Miss H Romain 

Careers Co-ordinator 
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